
 

Insurance Concepts for the Non-Insurance Practitioner 

July 19, 2024 - DCIA board members Mike Teichman and Brian Johnson collaborated in an effort 

involving a number of insurance practitioners, spearheaded by Rick Eldridge of Intuitive Captive 

Solutions, to prepare a white paper that might address some of the concerns raised by the Tax 

Court in a number of recent decisions issued earlier this year.  The white paper can be found 

here (please note the white paper represents the views of its authors and is not a publication of 

the DCIA). 

https://www.delawarecaptive.org/files/News/Insurance_Concepts_for_the_Non-Insurance_Practitioner_7192024.pdf

